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Monday, September 29 

3:00 p.m. 

Tuesday, September 30 

10.: 00 a.m. 

Wednesday, October 1 

10:00 a.m. 

10:30 a.m. 

Thursday, October 2 

8:00 a.m.-4:30 p.m. 

10:00 a.m. 

Friday, October 3 

8:00 a.m.-4:30 p.m. 

10:00 a.m. 

10:00-10:45 a.m. 

NOTICES: 

Vol. VIII, No. 5 

Administrative Officers meeting. 

Chapel: Participants in the Summer Missions 
Practictm1. Dr. George Braswell, Professor of 
Missions and World Religions, presiding. 

Chapel: Dr. Darold Morgan, Executive Director 
of the SBC Annuity Board. 

Georgia students meeting in Binkley Chapel. 

Student Council elections. Mackie Hall 
Commons Room. 

Chapel: Student Council members. 

Student Council elections. Mackie Hall 
Commons Room. 

Associate Class fellowship. Appleby Chapel 
and Bethea Room. 

Library instruction presentation. Library 

GEORGIA STUDENTS: There will be a brief meeting in Binkley 
Chapel following the chapel service on Wednes-

day, October 1 to discuss. organization of the Georgia Club for this year. If 
you are unable to attend, please call John Owings at 556-2214. 

STUDENT COUNCIL Student Council elections are being held on 
ELECTIONS: Thursday and Friday, October 2 and 3 in the 

Mackie Hall Commons Room. The ballot box will 
be open from 8 a.m. -4: 30 p .m. (except during chapel on Thursday). Don't be 
apathetic. Vote! 

CLASS ATTENDANCE 
FRIDAY, OCTOBER 3: 

The seminary's trustees will be holding their 
fall meeting on October 2-3. Because of a 
faculty-administrative-trustee retreat being 

held off-campus, some faculty members will find it necessary to be away from 
classes on Friday, October 3. However, classes for the seminary are not sus-
pended. Students are expected to attend class unless advised otherwise by 
the instructor. 

STUDENTS WITH A study is being conducted of Baptists with a 
CATHOLIC BACKGROUND: Roman Catholic background. Seminary students 

and their spouses who would like to partici-
pate, please contact Joe O'Connell at 556-3529. 

(OVER) 



ESTHER ADAMS The first in a series of seminars for 
SEMINAR: wives made possible by the Esther Adams fund 

will be held Tuesday, October 7 on campus. 
Dr. Charles Petty will speak on, "Coping Skills for the Minister's Wife." 
Watch for more details. 

KEESEE CHECKS 
READY: 

Keesee checks are ready and can be picked up 
in the Business Office beginning Monday, 
September 29. 

J.B. Interested persons are working with Dr. Max 
Rogers to pool their energies for a campus 

production of Archibald MacLeish's J.B. Anyone interested in helping in any 
way should sign up on a list on Dr. Roger's door, Stealey 303. 

BI/POLAR REGISTRATION 
CLOSING OCTOBER l: 

In order to allow time for filling out Per-
sonality Inventories and have computerized 
readouts available for the Seminar, which is 

to be held on October 10-11, registration for the BI/POLAR SEMINAR must be 
closed at 5:00 p.m., on October 1, 1980. See Bob Poerschke, BI/POLAR Instruc-
tor, Room 301, Stealey Hall, to register, or for further information. Spe-
cial financial arrangements and some Scholarship Aid still available. 

C.R.O.P. WALK: The C.R.0.P. Walk for world hunger will be 
held Sunday, October 5 at 2:00 p.m. in Wake 

Forest. The walk will begin at the east entrance to the campus (next to under-
pass). For registration forms come to the Student Affairs office or contact 
Robert Ellis at 556-5712. 

1981 SUMMER MISSION 
OPPORTUNITY: 

Would you like to begin new churches in 
Michigan, Virginia, and Georgia? You may 
work with the Home Mission Board and earn 

8 hours credit. You may also receive all expenses and a stipend. Come to 
chapel on September 30 to learn more. Sign up for interviews to be held on 
campus October 23-24. See course description H2324 in catalogue. Pick up 
applications from Mrs. Phyllis Jackson in FIM office. 

CANDIDATES INTRODUCED: Following Chapel (10:30 a.m.) September 30, 
in Binkley Chapel the candidates for Student 

Council elections will be introduced and the remaining time given to a dis·-
cussion of student concerns. Come! 

MISSIONS SURVEY: Students who have had missions experience or 
who have an interest in missions are asked 

to complete the survey below and leave it in one of the designated boxes in 
Mackie Hall, Appleby, Johnson or Dr. Alan P. Neely's box, second floor, Stealey 
Hall. 

Name Phone --------------------
Address 

Missions Experience: Summer Missions Journeyman ------ -----------Other (Indicate) 

Vocational Interests: Foreign Mission Board 
Home Mission Board 
Other 

Materials for the Campus Bulletin must reach the Student Affairs office by 
12 noon on Wednesday. 
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